7th Grade Newsletter

- There will be a **Cousins Subs** restaurant fundraiser from 11-2 on Sunday, December 3.
- Students have been working on a Christmas poster to enter into a contest sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. Please sign the **entry form** your student is bringing home and return it on Monday, December 4.
- First trimester ended yesterday. **Report cards** will come home Thursday, December 7. For the first trimester, 70% of the 7th grade class met their **reading goals**. We will be increasing the daily reading goal to 25 minutes. Please encourage your child to read each day!
- The permission slip for our field trip to the **UWM Planetarium** will be due next Thursday, December 7.
- In observance of the **Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary**, we will have Mass on Friday, December 8, rather than our regular Wednesday Mass next week.
- Our Advent service project sponsored by NJHS is underway. 7th grade students are asked
 to donate boxes of raisins to be added to snack bags for those who are homeless in our
 community. Please send any donations to school by Friday, December 15.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35